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Heller: Senate Budget 1,400 Days Overdue

(Washington DC) – Today, U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) marked the 1,400th day since the Democrat-controlled Senate last passed a budget. Since then, the national debt has increased by nearly $5.5 trillion, peaking at $16.6 trillion. 
“Congress has not passed a budget in nearly four years, and our nation is over $16.6 trillion in debt. The uncertainty caused from Congress’s consistent failure to set a budget threatens the future of our children and grandchildren, as well as the economic recovery that our nation and Nevada need. 
“Clearly Washington is broken. Passing a budget every year is one of Congress’ basic responsibilities. More must be done to hold Members of Congress accountable for their failure to do their job. I’m pleased that President Obama signed ‘No Budget, No Pay’ into law, but Congress should move to make this principle permanent so that Congress is forced to pass a budget on time, every year. Everyday Nevadans work hard for their paychecks and Washington should be held to the same standard,” said Senator Dean Heller. 

Frustrated with Congress’s consistent failure to pass a budget, Senator Heller introduced the No Budget, No Pay Act in July 2011. His bill requires Congress to pass a concurrent budget resolution and appropriations bills on time each fiscal year in order to get paid. Congress passed a version of “No Budget, No Pay” earlier this year that withholds pay from Members of Congress if they don’t pass a budget this year. 
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